
3-5-21 

Parents and Families of Larchmont Elementary,  

Trust all are well and having a great week. It was wonderful to see our teachers and staff back here in 

the building for the first time in nearly a year. I want to thank each and every one of them for all of their 

hard work in preparing for the return of many of our students the week of March 15th.  

Congratulations to the following leopards who placed in the 2020 National Career Development 

Association Art Contest at the state level! Deliana and Shea tied for 1st place and Joanna took 2nd place. 

The artwork of these three students will now be sent to the national level for judging. See their art work 

in the attachments. Best of luck! 

I have additional information to share with you on the following topics. Please see attached. This 

information will be posted on our schools web page:  

Home Health Screening for Families  

SOLs Spring 2021 

School Nutrition Update 3-5-21NPS Food Distribution Changes 

YMCA Before/After Care - Please click on this link:  

 https://www.ymcashr.org/schools-we-serve-after-school-child-care 

Thank you for your continued support of Larchmont Elementary – where #leopardssticktogether 

Dr. Peterson   

  

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ymcashr.org%2Fschools-we-serve-after-school-child-care&data=04%7C01%7Cjspeters%40nps.k12.va.us%7C42b3c33de7014a757e4e08d8de5825a7%7C0c3b3cb60d6a4d31b043f61fb69363d3%7C0%7C0%7C637503817452337016%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=AGHEQtde0moaDFS4MbdjCl%2FIp4xMb2TMHafYvzjTV08%3D&reserved=0

